BabCOCk &Wi'COX Nuclear Matearials Division

609 North Warren Avenue, Apolio, Pa. 15613
Telephone: (412) 842.C111

July 22, 1980

Mr. Douglas Weiss

License Fee Management Branch

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Docket No: 71-6400
Control Number: 16799

Dear Mr. Weiss:

This letter is in response to your letter of July 17,
1980 wherein you requested a minor amendment fee of
$2800.00 relative to our July 10, 1980 letter
requesting amendment of Certificate of Compliance No.
6400.

Enclosed is a check for $2800.00, as requested, as a
minor amendment fee.

If you have any questions or comments, please contact

me.
Sincerely,
(:;:QS§L~f1b-\i;__
Michae Aus
Manager;“Technical Control
PJD/MAA/mhb
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